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For the week of July 1st we will not have league play, due to
this week being the week of July 4th. We will resume league play
next week.

Last week for the Women’s Golf League, we saw Laura and Clarrisa
join us. Suzi, her niece (sub for Nan), Laura, and Clarrisa
played. We are still in the mode of fun play in the league, and
haven’t started competitive rounds yet.

For the Men’s Golf League, the 2nd competitive matched were
played.  Results of the June 26th matches have been posted. 
 The overall point results have been updated to reflect results
the June 26th matches.

The next league play activity will take place on Tuesday, July
9th (Women’s League) and Wednesday, July 10th (Men’s League).

Enjoy the 4th of July holiday.
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